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Reiterating that “nobody is safe” on "The Walking Dead," co-executive producer Greg Nicotero
says, “We’ll probably end our season minus a cast member or two.” The AMC drama returns
Feb. 10.

Read more: http://www.comicbookresources.com/?page=article&amp;id=43318

 1 / 1

http://www.comicbookresources.com/?page=article&amp;id=43318

